
 

 

 

Year 6 Request for Santa’s Helpers  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are writing to you on behalf of the PTFA at Goldington Green Academy.  The PTFA are 

assisting with the planning of the Christmas Fayre, which will take place on Friday 1st December 

from 3pm until 5pm. 
 

We would really like Year 6 children to help us with Santa’s Grotto. We understand the importance 

of giving the older children more responsibility and being involved in a school event. 
 

If your children would like to help us, please sign up to the one-hour slots below with their 

name/class and a contact number in case of emergencies.   There will be a present given to each 

child that helps, as a thank you for their time. 

 

Please return your completed slips to the school office/class teacher no later than Tuesday 28th 

November if your child would like to help.  Christmas is a wonderful time of the year, and we hope 

the children will enjoy taking part.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Robeka Hussey and Rachel Bone 

PTFA Goldington Green Academy  

 

Times Name Class Contact Tel. Number 

3pm-4pm    

4pm-5pm    

 


